July 30, 1984

Brother Augstine Campion
Director of Grotto Operations
St. Bernard Abbey

Cullman, AL 35055

Dear Brother Campion:

Through Linda Bayer of the Huntsville Planning Department, wa have learned
of the remarkable grotto created by the late Brother Zoettl at St. Bernard
Abbey,

The grotto will be featured in our next newsletter (see enclosed for an
explanation of our organization and our work). Also scheduled for our
next newsletter is a bibl{ography listing all books, pamphlets, leaflets
and other publicatfons on the subject,

We are writing to you to request copies of the pamphlets you have developed
on the grotto as we would 1ike to fnclude them in our biblfography. We also
would be interested 1n learning whether or not the Abbey has produced post
cards, buttons or other commemorative materfals of the grotto., If so, we
would be most apprecfative 1f you could send us a sample of each, Please
let us know 1f there 1s & charge for any of these materials; we would be
hapgy to send you payment 17 you will let us know the amount. A1l materials
will become part of our archives and the information will be available to
acholars and the media.

Can indfviduals order commemorative and {nformational materials directly from
you hy mail? What are the prices? To whom should they address their inquiries?
To you or to another member of the Abbey?

We are looking forward to visiting the grotto. We will be sure to send you
a copy of our next newsletter as soon as it s published.

Thank you for your assistance. He look forward to hearing from you soon,

Yours truly,

Seymour Rosen
Director
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